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Major New York Times bestseller Winner of the
National Academy of Sciences Best Book Award
in 2012 Selected by the New York Times Book
Review as one of the ten best books of 2011 A
Globe and Mail Best Books of the Year 2011
Title One of The Economist's 2011 Books of
the Year One of The Wall Street Journal's
Best Nonfiction Books of the Year 2011 2013
Presidential Medal of Freedom Recipient
Kahneman's work with Amos Tversky is the
subject of Michael Lewis's The Undoing
Project: A Friendship That Changed Our Minds
In the international bestseller, Thinking,
Fast and Slow, Daniel Kahneman, the renowned
psychologist and winner of the Nobel Prize in
Economics, takes us on a groundbreaking tour
of the mind and explains the two systems that
drive the way we think. System 1 is fast,
intuitive, and emotional; System 2 is slower,
more deliberative, and more logical. The
impact of overconfidence on corporate
strategies, the difficulties of predicting
what will make us happy in the future, the
profound effect of cognitive biases on
everything from playing the stock market to
planning our next vacation—each of these can
be understood only by knowing how the two
systems shape our judgments and decisions.
Engaging the reader in a lively conversation
about how we think, Kahneman reveals where we
can and cannot trust our intuitions and how
we can tap into the benefits of slow
thinking. He offers practical and
enlightening insights into how choices are
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made in both our business and our personal
lives—and how we can use different techniques
to guard against the mental glitches that
often get us into trouble. Winner of the
National Academy of Sciences Best Book Award
and the Los Angeles Times Book Prize and
selected by The New York Times Book Review as
one of the ten best books of 2011, Thinking,
Fast and Slow is destined to be a classic.

Bright-sided
A New York Times Bestseller, One of The Wall
Street Journal’s “10 Books to Read Now,” and
One of Kirkus Reviews’s Best Nonfiction Books
of Year We all sense it—something big is
going on. You feel it in your workplace. You
feel it when you talk to your kids. You can’t
miss it when you read the newspapers or watch
the news. Our lives are being transformed in
so many realms all at once—and it is
dizzying. In Thank You for Being Late,
version 2.0, with a new afterword, Thomas L.
Friedman exposes the tectonic movements that
are reshaping the world today and explains
how to get the most out of them and cushion
their worst impacts. His thesis: to
understand the twenty-first century, you need
to understand that the planet’s three largest
forces—Moore’s law (technology), the Market
(globalization), and Mother Nature (climate
change and biodiversity loss)—are
accelerating all at once. These accelerations
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are transforming five key realms: the
workplace, politics, geopolitics, ethics, and
community. The year 2007 was the major
inflection point: the release of the iPhone,
together with advances in silicon chips,
software, storage, sensors, and networking,
created a new technology platform that is
reshaping everything from how we hail a taxi
to the fate of nations to our most intimate
relationships. It is providing vast new
opportunities for individuals and small
groups to save the world—or to destroy it.
With his trademark vitality, wit, and
optimism, Friedman shows that we can overcome
the multiple stresses of an age of
accelerations—if we slow down, if we dare to
be late and use the time to reimagine work,
politics, and community. Thank You for Being
Late is an essential guide to the present and
the future.

Biased
For undergraduate courses in Human-Factors
Engineering, Human-Computer Interaction,
Engineering Psychology, or Human-Factors
Psychology. Offering a somewhat more
psychological perspective than other human
factors books on the market, this text
describes the capabilities and limitations of
the human operator-both physical and mentaland how these should be used to guide the
design of systems with which people interact.
Page 4/35

File Type PDF The Optimism Bias A Tour Of The
Irrationally Positive Brain
General principles of human-system
interaction and design are presented, and
included are specific examples of successful
and unsuccessful interactions. It links
theories of human performance that underlie
the principles with real-world experience,
without a heavy engineering-oriented
perspective.

A People's History of the United States
"In the age of fake news, understanding who
we trust and why is essential in explaining
everything from leadership to power to our
daily relationships." -Sinan Aral We live in
a world where proven facts and verifiable
data are freely and widely available. Why,
then, are self-confident ignoramuses so often
believed over thoughtful experts? And why do
seemingly irrelevant details such as a
person's appearance or financial status
influence whether or not we trust what they
are saying, regardless of their wisdom or
foolishness? Stephen Martin and Joseph Marks
compellingly explain how in our uncertain and
ambiguous world, the messenger is
increasingly the message. We frequently fail,
they argue, to separate the idea being
communicated from the person conveying it,
explaining why the status or connectedness of
the messenger has become more important than
the message itself. Messengers influence
business, politics, local communities, and
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our broader society. And Martin and Marks
reveal the forces behind the most infuriating
phenomena of our modern era, such as belief
in fake news and how presidents can hawk
misinformation and flagrant lies yet remain.

The Optimism Bias
Investors have too often extrapolated from
recent experience. In the 1950s, who but the
most rampant optimist would have dreamt that
over the next fifty years the real return on
equities would be 9% per year? Yet this is
what happened in the U.S. stock market. The
optimists triumphed. However, as Don Marquis
observed, an optimist is someone who never
had much experience. The authors of this book
extend our experience across regions and
across time. They present a comprehensive and
consistent analysis of investment returns for
equities, bonds, bills, currencies and
inflation, spanning sixteen countries, from
the end of the nineteenth century to the
beginning of the twenty-first. This is
achieved in a clear and simple way, with over
130 color diagrams that make comparison easy.
Crucially, the authors analyze total returns,
including reinvested income. They show that
some historical indexes overstate long-term
performance because they are contaminated by
survivorship bias and that long-term stock
returns are in most countries seriously
overestimated, due to a focus on periods that
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with hindsight are known to have been
successful. The book also provides the first
comprehensive evidence on the long-term
equity risk premium--the reward for bearing
the risk of common stocks. The authors reveal
whether the United States and United Kingdom
have had unusually high stock market returns
compared to other countries. The book covers
the U.S., the U.K., Japan, France, Germany,
Canada, Italy, Spain, Switzerland, Australia,
the Netherlands, Sweden, Belgium, Ireland,
Denmark, and South Africa. Triumph of the
Optimists is required reading for investment
professionals, financial economists, and
investors. It will be the definitive
reference in the field and consulted for
years to come.

Six Thinking Hats
Exposes the downside of America's penchant
for positive thinking, which the author
believes leads to self-blame and a
preoccupation with stamping out "negative"
thoughts on a personal level, and, on a
national level, has brought on economic
disaster.

The Psychology of Tort Law
National Bestseller The father of the new
science of positive psychology and author of
Authentic Happiness draws on more than twenty
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years of clinical research to demonstrate how
optimism enchances the quality of life, and
how anyone can learn to practice it. Offering
many simple techniques, Dr. Seligman explains
how to break an “I—give-up” habit, develop a
more constructive explanatory style for
interpreting your behavior, and experience
the benefits of a more positive interior
dialogue. These skills can help break up
depression, boost your immune system, better
develop your potential, and make you
happier.. With generous additional advice on
how to encourage optimistic behavior at
school, at work and in children, Learned
Optimism is both profound and practical–and
valuable for every phase of life. "Vaulted me
out of my funk. So, fellow moderate
pessimists, go buy this book." —Marian
Sandmaier, The New York Times Book Review

Cognitive Biases in Health and
Psychiatric Disorders
"Ever since the creators of the animated
television show South Park turned their
lovingly sardonic gaze on the massively
multiplayer online game World of Warcraft for
an entire episode, WoW's status as an icon of
digital culture has been secure. My Life as a
Night Elf Priest digs deep beneath the
surface of that icon to explore the rich
particulars of the World of Warcraft player's
experience." —Julian Dibbell, Wired "World of
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Warcraft is the best representative of a
significant new technology, art form, and
sector of society: the theme-oriented virtual
world. Bonnie Nardi's pioneering
transnational ethnography explores this game
both sensitively and systematically using the
methods of cultural anthropology and
aesthetics with intensive personal experience
as a guild member, media teacher, and magical
quest Elf." —William Sims Bainbridge, author
of The Warcraft Civilization and editor of
Online Worlds “Nardi skillfully covers all of
the hot button issues that come to mind when
people think of video games like World of
Warcraft such as game addiction, sexism, and
violence. What gives this book its value are
its unexpected gems of rare and beautifully
detailed research on less sensationalized
topics of interest such as the World of
Warcraft player community in China, game
modding, the increasingly blurred line
between play and work, and the rich and
fascinating lives of players and player
cultures. Nardi brings World of Warcraft down
to earth for non-players and ties it to
social and cultural theory for scholars. . .
. the best ethnography of a single virtual
world produced so far.” —Lisa Nakamura,
University of Illinois World of Warcraft
rapidly became one of the most popular online
world games on the planet, amassing 11.5
million subscribers—officially making it an
online community of gamers that had more
inhabitants than the state of Ohio and was
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almost twice as populous as Scotland. It's a
massively multiplayer online game, or MMO in
gamer jargon, where each person controls a
single character inside a virtual world,
interacting with other people's characters
and computer-controlled monsters, questgivers, and merchants. In My Life as a Night
Elf Priest, Bonnie Nardi, a well-known
ethnographer who has published extensively on
how theories of what we do intersect with how
we adopt and use technology, compiles more
than three years of participatory research in
Warcraft play and culture in the United
States and China into this field study of
player behavior and activity. She introduces
us to her research strategy and the history,
structure, and culture of Warcraft; argues
for applying activity theory and theories of
aesthetic experience to the study of gaming
and play; and educates us on issues of
gender, culture, and addiction as part of the
play experience. Nardi paints a compelling
portrait of what drives online gamers both in
this country and in China, where she spent a
month studying players in Internet cafes.
Bonnie Nardi has given us a fresh look not
only at World of Warcraft but at the field of
game studies as a whole. One of the first indepth studies of a game that has become an
icon of digital culture, My Life as a Night
Elf Priest will capture the interest of both
the gamer and the ethnographer. Bonnie A.
Nardi is an anthropologist by training and a
professor in the Department of Informatics in
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the Donald Bren School of Information and
Computer Sciences at the University of
California, Irvine. Her research focus is the
social implications of digital technologies.
She is the author of A Small Matter of
Programming: Perspectives on End User
Computing and the coauthor of Information
Ecologies: Using Technology with Heart and
Acting with Technology: Activity Theory and
Interaction Design. Cover art by Jessica
Damsky

The Creative Destruction of Medicine
Using examples from his long career, a
legendary basketball coach outlines the
benefits of negative thinking, which helps
build a realistic strategy that takes all
potential obstacles into account.

Learned Optimism
THE SCHOOL OF LIFE IS DEDICATED TO EXPLORING
LIFE'S BIG QUESTIONS IN HIGHLY-PORTABLE
PAPERBACKS, FEATURING FRENCH FLAPS AND DECKLE
EDGES, THAT THE NEW YORK TIMES CALLS
"DAMNABLY CUTE." WE DON'T HAVE ALL THE
ANSWERS, BUT WE WILL DIRECT YOU TOWARDS A
VARIETY OF USEFUL IDEAS THAT ARE GUARANTEED
TO STIMULATE, PROVOKE, AND CONSOLE. An
Economist Best Book of the Year Everyone
accepts the importance of physical health;
isn't it just as important to aim for the
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mental equivalent? Philippa Perry has come to
the rescue with How to Stay Sane -- a
maintenance manual for the mind. Years of
working as a psychotherapist showed Philippa
Perry what approaches produced positive
change in her clients and how best to
maintain good mental health. In How to Stay
Sane, she has taken these principles and
applied them to self-help. Using ideas from
neuroscience and sound psychological theory,
she shows us how to better understand
ourselves. Her idea is that if we know how
our minds form and develop, we are less at
the mercy of unknown unconscious processes.
In this way, we can learn to be the master of
our feelings and not their slave. This is a
smart, pithy, readable book that everyone
with even a passing interest in their
psychological health will find useful.

Messengers
For two hundred years a noble Venetian family
has suffered from an inherited disease that
strikes their members in middle age, stealing
their sleep, eating holes in their brains,
and ending their lives in a matter of months.
In Papua New Guinea, a primitive tribe is
nearly obliterated by a sickness whose chief
symptom is uncontrollable laughter. Across
Europe, millions of sheep rub their fleeces
raw before collapsing. In England, cows
attack their owners in the milking parlors,
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while in the American West, thousands of deer
starve to death in fields full of grass. What
these strange conditions–including fatal
familial insomnia, kuru, scrapie, and mad cow
disease–share is their cause: prions. Prions
are ordinary proteins that sometimes go
wrong, resulting in neurological illnesses
that are always fatal. Even more mysterious
and frightening, prions are almost impossible
to destroy because they are not alive and
have no DNA–and the diseases they bring are
now spreading around the world. In The Family
That Couldn’t Sleep, essayist and journalist
D. T. Max tells the spellbinding story of the
prion’s hidden past and deadly future.
Through exclusive interviews and original
archival research, Max explains this story’s
connection to human greed and ambition–from
the Prussian chemist Justus von Liebig, who
made cattle meatier by feeding them the flesh
of other cows, to New Guinean natives whose
custom of eating the brains of the dead
nearly wiped them out. The biologists who
have investigated these afflictions are just
as extraordinary–for example, Daniel Carleton
Gajdusek, a self-described “pedagogic
pedophiliac pediatrician” who cracked kuru
and won the Nobel Prize, and another Nobel
winner, Stanley Prusiner, a driven, feared
self-promoter who identified the key protein
that revolutionized prion study. With
remarkable precision, grace, and sympathy,
Max–who himself suffers from an inherited
neurological illness–explores maladies that
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have tormented humanity for centuries and
gives reason to hope that someday cures will
be found. And he eloquently demonstrates that
in our relationship to nature and these
ailments, we have been our own worst enemy.

The Ostrich Paradox
The flaws in today's healthcare systems and
practices are well-documented: millions
remain far from optimal health due to a
variety of psychological and social factors;
large numbers of patients do not fully
cooperate with medical advice; errors in
medical decision-making -- some stemming from
flaws in interpersonal relations -- regularly
lead to needless suffering and death.
Further, the effects of emotions,
personality, and motivation on healing are
not well incorporated into traditional
medical care. The Oxford Handbook of Health
Psychology compiles the most relevant
scholarship from psychology, medicine, and
public health to offer a thorough and
authoritative model of the biopsychosocial
approach to health. A collection of
international contributors addresses all
relevant concepts in this model, including
its applications to health promotion, health
behavior change, and treatment.

Making Social Science Matter
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"A fascinating new book [Dr. Jennifer
Eberhardt is] a genius."--Trevor Noah, The
Daily Show with Trevor Noah
"Poignant.important and illuminating."--The
New York Times Book Review
"Groundbreaking."--Bryan Stevenson, New York
Times bestselling author of Just Mercy From
one of the world's leading experts on
unconscious racial bias come stories,
science, and strategies to address one of the
central controversies of our time How do we
talk about bias? How do we address racial
disparities and inequities? What role do our
institutions play in creating, maintaining,
and magnifying those inequities? What role do
we play? With a perspective that is at once
scientific, investigative, and informed by
personal experience, Dr. Jennifer Eberhardt
offers us the language and courage we need to
face one of the biggest and most troubling
issues of our time. She exposes racial bias
at all levels of society--in our
neighborhoods, schools, workplaces, and
criminal justice system. Yet she also offers
us tools to address it. Eberhardt shows us
how we can be vulnerable to bias but not
doomed to live under its grip. Racial bias is
a problem that we all have a role to play in
solving.

The Signal and the Noise
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Neuroscience of Preference and Choice
In 101?2 Lessons from Experience, Paul
Marshall distils the experience of 35 years
of investing, including over 20 years at
Marshall Wace, the global equity hedge fund
partnership. He describes the disconnect
between academic theory and market practice,
in particular the reality and persistence of
'skill' - the continuing ability of the best
practitioners to beat the market. But he also
underscores the prevalence of uncertainty and
human fallibility, showing how a successful
investment management business must steer a
path which recognises both the persistence of
skill and the pitfalls of cognitive bias,
human fallibility and hubris.

The Optimist's Telescope
Jerry Fodor argues against the widely held
view that mental processes are largely
computations, that the architecture of
cognition is massively modular, and that the
explanation of our innate mental structure is
basically Darwinian.

The Power of Negative Thinking
Psychologists have long been aware that most
people maintain an irrationally positive
outlook on life—but why? Turns out, we might
be hardwired that way. In this absorbing
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exploration, Tali Sharot—one of the most
innovative neuroscientists at work
today—demonstrates that optimism may be
crucial to human existence. The Optimism Bias
explores how the brain generates hope and
what happens when it fails; how the brains of
optimists and pessimists differ; why we are
terrible at predicting what will make us
happy; how emotions strengthen our ability to
recollect; how anticipation and dread affect
us; how our optimistic illusions affect our
financial, professional, and emotional
decisions; and more. Drawing on cutting-edge
science, The Optimism Bias provides us with
startling new insight into the workings of
the brain and the major role that optimism
plays in determining how we live our lives.

The Authoritarian Dynamic
This book develops a general theory of
intolerance of difference.

Capitalism without Capital
Edward de Bono's Six Thinking Hats is the
groundbreaking psychology manual that has
inspired organisations and individuals all
over the world. De Bono's innovative guide
divides the process of thinking into six
parts, symbolized by the six hats, and shows
how the hats can dramatically transform the
effectiveness of meetings and discussions.
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This is a book to open your mind, unleash
your creativity and change the way you think
about thinking.

The Influential Mind
When it comes to bad news, we’ve never had it
so good. Laurence Shorter is feeling anxious.
Every time he opens a newspaper or turns on
the radio he finds another reason to be
tearful. It’s time to make a change. It’s
time to be optimistic! His plan is simple: 1.
Learn how to jump out of bed in the morning.
2. Secure personal happiness. 3. Save the
world. The Optimist charts Shorter’s
ambitious, year-long, international quest to
seek out the world’s most positive thinkers,
including Archbishop Desmond Tutu, Jung
Chang, Matthieu Ricard, California’s renowned
Surfing Rabbi, and Bill Clinton. But optimism
doesn’t come easy, and Shorter’s resolve is
tested at every corner: by a flagging career,
a troubled love affair, and his everpessimistic dad. The Optimist is a hilarious
and ultimately life-affirming stand against
the grind of everyday strife, packed with
reasons to be cheerful. From the Hardcover
edition.

Start with why
The New York Times bestselling,
groundbreaking investigation of how the
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global elite's efforts to "change the world"
preserve the status quo and obscure their
role in causing the problems they later seek
to solve. An essential read for understanding
some of the egregious abuses of power that
dominate today’s news. Former New York Times
columnist Anand Giridharadas takes us into
the inner sanctums of a new gilded age, where
the rich and powerful fight for equality and
justice any way they can--except ways that
threaten the social order and their position
atop it. We see how they rebrand themselves
as saviors of the poor; how they lavishly
reward "thought leaders" who redefine
"change" in winner-friendly ways; and how
they constantly seek to do more good, but
never less harm. We hear the limousine
confessions of a celebrated foundation boss;
witness an American president hem and haw
about his plutocratic benefactors; and attend
a cruise-ship conference where entrepreneurs
celebrate their own self-interested
magnanimity. Giridharadas asks hard
questions: Why, for example, should our
gravest problems be solved by the unelected
upper crust instead of the public
institutions it erodes by lobbying and
dodging taxes? He also points toward an
answer: Rather than rely on scraps from the
winners, we must take on the grueling
democratic work of building more robust,
egalitarian institutions and truly changing
the world. A call to action for elites and
everyday citizens alike.
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The Science of Evil
"The Ostrich Paradox boldly addresses a key
question of our time: Why are we humans so
poor at dealing with disastrous risks, and
what can we humans do about it? It is a mustread for everyone who cares about risk."
—Daniel Kahneman, winner of the Nobel Prize
in Economics and author of Thinking, Fast and
Slow We fail to evacuate when advised. We
rebuild in flood zones. We don't wear
helmets. We fail to purchase insurance. We
would rather avoid the risk of "crying wolf"
than sound an alarm. Our ability to foresee
and protect against natural catastrophes has
never been greater; yet, we consistently fail
to heed the warnings and protect ourselves
and our communities, with devastating
consequences. What explains this
contradiction? In The Ostrich Paradox,
Wharton professors Robert Meyer and Howard
Kunreuther draw on years of teaching and
research to explain why disaster preparedness
efforts consistently fall short. Filled with
heartbreaking stories of loss and resilience,
the book addresses: •How people make
decisions when confronted with highconsequence, low-probability events—and how
these decisions can go awry •The 6 biases
that lead individuals, communities, and
institutions to make grave errors that cost
lives •The Behavioral Risk Audit, a
systematic approach for improving
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preparedness by recognizing these biases and
designing strategies that anticipate them
•Why, if we are to be better prepared for
disasters, we need to learn to be more like
ostriches, not less Fast-reading and
critically important, The Ostrich Paradox is
a must-read for anyone who wants to
understand why we consistently underprepare
for disasters, as well as private and public
leaders, planners, and policy-makers who want
to build more prepared communities.

Thinking, Fast and Slow
The first comprehensive account of the
growing dominance of the intangible economy
Early in the twenty-first century, a quiet
revolution occurred. For the first time, the
major developed economies began to invest
more in intangible assets, like design,
branding, R&D, and software, than in tangible
assets, like machinery, buildings, and
computers. For all sorts of businesses, from
tech firms and pharma companies to coffee
shops and gyms, the ability to deploy assets
that one can neither see nor touch is
increasingly the main source of long-term
success. But this is not just a familiar
story of the so-called new economy.
Capitalism without Capital shows that the
growing importance of intangible assets has
also played a role in some of the big
economic changes of the last decade. The rise
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of intangible investment is, Jonathan Haskel
and Stian Westlake argue, an underappreciated
cause of phenomena from economic inequality
to stagnating productivity. Haskel and
Westlake bring together a decade of research
on how to measure intangible investment and
its impact on national accounts, showing the
amount different countries invest in
intangibles, how this has changed over time,
and the latest thinking on how to assess
this. They explore the unusual economic
characteristics of intangible investment, and
discuss how these features make an intangiblerich economy fundamentally different from one
based on tangibles. Capitalism without
Capital concludes by presenting three
possible scenarios for what the future of an
intangible world might be like, and by
outlining how managers, investors, and
policymakers can exploit the characteristics
of an intangible age to grow their
businesses, portfolios, and economies.

101?2 Lessons from Experience
Making Social Science Matter presents an
exciting new approach to the social and
behavioral sciences including theoretical
argument, methodological guidelines, and
examples of practical application. Why has
social science failed in attempts to emulate
natural science and produce normal theory?
Bent Flyvbjerg argues that the strength of
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social sciences lies in its rich, reflexive
analysis of values and power, essential to
the social and economic development of any
society. Richly informed, powerfully argued,
and clearly written, this book opens up a new
future for the social sciences. Its
empowering message will make it required
reading for students and academics across the
social and behavioral sciences.

Triumph of the Optimists
The founder of FiveThirtyEight.com challenges
myths about predictions in subjects ranging
from the financial market and weather to
sports and politics, profiling the world of
prediction to explain how readers can
distinguish true signals from hype, in a
report that also reveals the sources and
societal costs of wrongful predictions.

The Oxford Handbook of Health
Psychology
We live in a time of instant gratification,
where we have forgotten to consider the longterm consequences of our actions. Whether
it's decision about out health, our finances
or our jobs, we lack the tools we need to
choose what's best for the future. In The
Optimist's Telescope, journalist and advisor
in the Obama administration Bina Venkataraman
draws on her own experience to highlight the
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surprising and successful practices that each
of us can adopt to make smarter, more
thoughtful choices that benefit us over time.

Making Essential Choices with Scant
Information
Draws on real-life stories and figures,
including Martin Luther King, Jr. and Steve
Jobs, to examine the qualities a good leader
requires in order to inspire and motivate
people.

The Mind Doesn't Work that Way
Your business reputation can take years to
build—and mere minutes to destroy The range
of business threats is evolving rapidly but
your organization can thrive and gain a
competitive advantage with your business
vision for enterprise risk management. Trends
affecting markets—events in the global
financial markets, changing technologies,
environmental priorities, dependency on
intellectual property—all underline how
important it is to keep up to speed on the
latest financial risk management practices
and procedures. This popular book on
enterprise risk management has been expanded
and updated to include new themes and current
trends for today's risk practitioner. It
features up-to-date materials on new threats,
lessons from the recent financial crisis, and
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how businesses need to protect themselves in
terms of business interruption, security,
project and reputational risk management.
Project risk management is now a mature
discipline with an international standard for
its implementation. This book reinforces that
project risk management needs to be
systematic, but also that it must be embedded
to become part of an organization's DNA. This
book promotes techniques that will help you
implement a methodical and broad approach to
risk management. The author is a well-known
expert and boasts a wealth of experience in
project and enterprise risk management Easyto-navigate structure breaks down the risk
management process into stages to aid
implementation Examines the external
influences that bring sources of business
risk that are beyond your control Provides a
handy chapter with tips for commissioning
consultants for business risk management
services It is a business imperative to have
a clear vision for risk management. Simple
Tools and Techniques for Enterprise Risk
Management, Second Edition shows you the way.

Bandit Algorithms
An in-depth look at how to improve decisions
on major projects at the concept stage, when
there is scant information available. This
book describes how to evaluate judgemental
information. It looks at how scant
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information can actually be a strength, and
can help establish a broad overall
perspective.

How to Stay Sane
In this national bestseller based on Harvard
Medical School and Harvard School of Public
Health research, Dr. Willett explains why the
USDA guidelines--the famous food pyramid--are
not only wrong but also dangerous.

The Optimism Bias
Cognitive Biases in Health and Psychiatric
Disorders: Neurophysiological Foundations
focuses on the neurophysiological basis of
biases in attention, interpretation,
expectancy and memory. Each chapter includes
a review of each specific bias, including
both positive and negative information in
both healthy individuals and psychiatric
populations. This book provides readers with
major theories, methods used in investigating
biases, brain regions associated with the
related bias, and autonomic responses to
specific biases. Its end goal is to provide a
comprehensive overview of the neural,
autonomic and cognitive mechanisms related to
processing biases. Outlines
neurophysiological research on diverse types
of information processing bias, including
attention bias, expectancy bias,
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interpretation bias, and memory bias
Discusses both normal and pathological forms
of each cognitive biases Provides specific
examples on how to translate research on
cognitive biases to clinical applications

The Optimist
In this Second Edition of this radical social
history of America from Columbus to the
present, Howard Zinn includes substantial
coverage of the Carter, Reagan and Bush years
and an Afterword on the Clinton presidency.
Its commitment and vigorous style mean it
will be compelling reading for under-graduate
and post-graduate students and scholars in
American social history and American studies,
as well as the general reader.

An Introduction to Human Factors
Engineering
From a leading neuroscience researcher, an
exploration of the neural basis of optimism,
and how the brain simulates the future. How
does the brain generate hope? How does it
trick us into moving forward? What happens
when it fails? How do the brains of optimists
differ from those of pessimists?
Psychologists have long been aware that most
people tend to entertain an irrationally
positive outlook on their lives. Optimism may
be so crucial to our existence that it is
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hard-wired into our brains. With the
emergence of MRI brain imaging, we are
beginning to understand the neural mechanisms
and to understand the biological basis of
optimism, and how our optimistic illusions
affect our financial, professional and
emotional decisions. From the Hardcover
edition.

The Family That Couldn't Sleep
" The highly anticipated follow-up to the
acclaimed bestseller Start With Why Simon
Sinek's mission is to help people wake up
every day inspired to go to work and return
home every night fulfilled by their work. His
first book, Start With Why, offered the
essential starting point, explaining the
power of focusing on WHY we do what we do,
before getting into the details of WHAT and
HOW. Start With Why became an instant
classic, with a loyal following among Fortune
500 companies, entrepreneurs, nonprofits,
governments, and the highest levels of the
U.S. Military. Now Sinek is back to reveal
the next step in creating happier and
healthier organizations. He helps us
understand, in simple terms, the biology of
trust and cooperation and why they're
essential to our success and fulfillment.
Organizations that create environments in
which trust and cooperation thrive vastly out
perform their competition. And, not
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coincidentally, their employees love working
there. But "truly human" cultures don't just
happen; they are intentionally created by
great leaders. Leaders who, in hard times,
would sooner sacrifice their numbers to
protect their people, rather than sacrifice
people to protect their numbers, are rewarded
with deeply loyal teams that consistently
contribute their best efforts, ideas and
passion. As he did in Start With Why, Sinek
illustrates his points with fascinating true
stories from many fields. He implores us to
act sooner rather than later, because our
stressful jobs are literally killing us. And
he offers surprisingly simple steps for
building a truly human organization"--

Thank You for Being Late
"This book explores tort law through the lens
of psychological science. Drawing on a wealth
of psychological research and their own
experiences teaching and researching tort
law, the authors examine the psychological
assumptions that underlie doctrinal rules.
They explore how tort law influences the
behavior and decision making of potential
plaintiffs and defendants, examining how
doctors and patients, drivers, manufacturers
and purchasers of products, property owners,
and others make decisions against the
backdrop of tort law. They show how the
judges and jurors who decide tort claims are
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influenced by psychological phenomena in
deciding cases. And they reveal how
plaintiffs, defendants, and their attorneys
resolve tort disputes in the shadow of tort
law."--Page 4 of cover.

Eat, Drink, and Be Healthy
A cutting-edge, research-based inquiry into
how we influence those around us and how
understanding the brain can help us change
minds for the better. In The Influential
Mind, neuroscientist Tali Sharot takes us on
a thrilling exploration of the nature of
influence. We all have a duty to affect
others—from the classroom to the boardroom to
social media. But how skilled are we at this
role, and can we become better? It turns out
that many of our instincts—from relying on
facts and figures to shape opinions, to
insisting others are wrong or attempting to
exert control—are ineffective, because they
are incompatible with how people’s minds
operate. Sharot shows us how to avoid these
pitfalls, and how an attempt to change
beliefs and actions is successful when it is
well-matched with the core elements that
govern the human brain. Sharot reveals the
critical role of emotion in influence, the
weakness of data and the power of curiosity.
Relying on the latest research in
neuroscience, behavioral economics and
psychology, the book provides fascinating
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insight into the complex power of influence,
good and bad.

Pedagogical Quality in Preschool
A professor of medicine reveals how
technology like wireless internet, individual
data, and personal genomics can be used to
save lives.

My Life as a Night Elf Priest
One of the most pressing questions in
neuroscience, psychology and economics today
is how does the brain generate preferences
and make choices? With a unique
interdisciplinary approach, this volume is
among the first to explore the cognitive and
neural mechanisms mediating the generation of
the preferences that guide choice. From
preferences determining mundane purchases, to
social preferences influencing mating choice,
through to moral decisions, the authors adopt
diverse approaches to answer the question.
Chapters explore the instability of
preferences and the common neural processes
that occur across preferences. Edited by one
of the world's most renowned cognitive
neuroscientists, each chapter is authored by
an expert in the field, with a host of
international contributors. Emphasis on
common process underlying preference
generation makes material applicable to a
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variety of disciplines - neuroscience,
psychology, economics, law, philosophy, etc.
Offers specific focus on how preferences are
generated to guide decision making, carefully
examining one aspect of the broad field of
neuroeconomics and complementing existing
volumes Features outstanding, international
scholarship, with chapters written by an
expert in the topic area

Leaders Eat Last
Borderline personality disorder, autism,
narcissism, psychosis, Asperger's: All of
these syndromes have one thing in
common--lack of empathy. In some cases, this
absence can be dangerous, but in others it
can simply mean a different way of seeing the
world. In The Science of Evil Simon BaronCohen, an award-winning British researcher
who has investigated psychology and autism
for decades, develops a new brain-based
theory of human cruelty. A true psychologist,
however, he examines social and environmental
factors that can erode empathy, including
neglect and abuse. Based largely on BaronCohen's own research, The Science of Evil
will change the way we understand and treat
human cruelty.

Winners Take All
A comprehensive and rigorous introduction for
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graduate students and researchers, with
applications in sequential decision-making
problems.
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